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Estimate of Fiscal Impact 
 FY 2018-19 FY 2019-20 
State Expenditure   

General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 
Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00 

State Revenue   
General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 

Local Expenditure $0 $0 
Local Revenue $0 $0 

 
Fiscal Impact Summary 
This bill will have no expenditure impact to the General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds, as 
the revisions in the bill are not expected to fiscally or materially alter the Department of 
Revenue’s responsibilities.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

State Expenditure 
This bill limits retail dealer licenses for the sale of alcoholic liquor to three retail dealer licenses 
per one licensee.  Retail dealer licenses for alcoholic liquors are distributed by the Department of 
Revenue (DOR).  In addition, the bill allows a licensee to purchase alcoholic liquor for sale by 
the drink from a licensed wholesaler.  The guidelines for deliveries from licensed wholesalers are 
outlined.  DOR indicates that the bill will not materially or fiscally impact the department, as 
retail dealer licenses for the sale of alcoholic liquor are currently administered by DOR and are 
limited to three per one licensee.  As such, this bill will have no expenditure impact to the 
General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds.  

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure & Revenue 
N/A 
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